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Hello Prof. Kwoh, 
  
 I just wanted to thank you for all the help extended to me as your student, while doing my MSc 
Bioinformatics course at NTU. We found your classes very  interesting since you had a way of 
making very difficult concepts very simple and we could understand it well. It was nice of you to 
give me reference letters when I wanted to apply  for futher studies. Setting up the communication 
links for ongoing projects was a big help in communicating with our fellow students, which helped  
in  a big way, not only to do the projects but also to communicate with others with respect to our 
studies as well. You had shown concern and interest for all the students and have been quite helpful 
in many ways.  I wish you all the best and hope to work with you in future. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Saraswathi. 


